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Late Monday evening a rumor was brought to the attention of Cedarburg High School 

Administration that a Cedarburg High School student made comments on social media 

that warranted investigation.  Cedarburg High School Administration and School District 

Administration contacted the Cedarburg Police Department and conducted a thorough 

joint investigation into the matter.  All information indicates that this rumor is 

unsubstantiated.   
 

 

The safety of our students and staff is a priority.  We will continue to monitor and 

investigate any additional information that is brought to our attention.  The Cedarburg 

Administration and Cedarburg Police Department will increase their presence this 

morning and throughout the day.  
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

October 3, 2017 

 Contact:  

Superintendent Todd Bugnacki 

262-376-6115  


